
To the Mendocino County BOS: 

 

As a resident of Mendocino County for over 40 years, I oppose the expansion of permitting for larger land 

tracts for cannabis.  

Large cannabis farms will ultimately benefit big-money individuals and entities at the expense of the 

general populace. 

A better solution would be to streamline the permitting process so that small family farms can use the 

"Mendocino" appellation without 

competition from Big Ag. If cannabis with the Mendocino brand is limited, it will be more valuable. And 

the local legacy family farmers  

will spend their money locally, benefiting all residents.  

 

Corry Hanna 

Laytonville 

 


